On Jan 12, 2020, at 5:54 PM, Lesley wrote:

Hello Detective Borquez,

Thank you for taking another look at this. I wanted to get you the therapist phone numbers right away, along with their place of business, and Web sites. The recordings will take us a few days to get them all on a memory stick and mail out. I could send out each one individually, but that will be a pain for you to deal with. The list of play therapists and witnesses is attached.

Sincerely,

Lesley

<Experts and Wtnesses Contact List.docx>

This E-mail is from an EXTERNAL address. DO NOT click on links or open attachments unless you trust the sender and know the content is safe. If you suspect this message to be phishing, please report it using the Phish Alert Button at the top of the email, or forward to cochise.az.gov@missedspam.com<mailto:cochise.az.gov@missedspam.com</p>
> or contact IT support at 520-432-8301.

From: Borquez, Todd M TBorquez@cochise.az.gov

Subject: RE: Play therapists and Witnesses Case

Date: Jan 14, 2020 at 1:18:09 PM

To: Lesley

I did receive your last email. Please send the items to 100 Colonia De Salud Suite 105 Sierra Vista, AZ 85635.

Todd Borquez

Detective

Special Operations Division

Cochise County Sheriff's Office

p:

520-803-3284 m: 520-353-5448

e:

tborquez@cochise.az.gov

----Original Message----

From: Lesley

Sent: Tuesday, January 14, 2020 11:14 AM

To: Borquez, Todd M < TBorquez@cochise.az.gov>

Subject: Re: Play therapists and Witnesses Case

CAUTION: EXTERNAL EMAIL*

Hi Detective Borquez,

I wanted to make sure you received my last email? It's showing up in my sent box, but I wanted to confirm. What address should I send the memory stick with recordings and all of the other therapy records? Thank you.

Lesley ____

Sent from my iPhone